
Response to the report by William Duke

I thank heartily Professor William Duke for his thorough report. His pra-
ising words mean a lot to me. In fact, a good part of the dissertation was
inspired by his work, for which I am most grateful.

I could not find any question or critical remark in the report which would
necessitate a more detailed response.

Budapest, 19 December 2011
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